
 

ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

P.5 and P.6 Parent Seminar 
      E/IC/SC/19/86 

3rd December, 2019 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please be advised that Primary 6 students must participate in the Secondary School 

Places Allocation. The Discretionary Places Application Period for the 2018/2020 allocation 

cycle is from 2nd January, 2020 to 16th January, 2020. Our school will organize a Parent 

Seminar about the application procedure.  

 

P.5 students have the results of their final exams in June in Chinese, English, Math, 

GS, Visual Arts and Music submitted to the EDB for Secondary School Place Allocation, so 

P.5 parents are also welcome to attend. 

 

The Seminar will be held from 10:00-11:30 a.m. on 14th December, 2019 (Saturday) 

at the Hall and the Activity Room on the sixth floor of our school. Non-Chinese parents may 

attend the seminar at the Hall while Chinese parents will attend at the Activity Room.   

 

We would also inform you that the P.6 1st Term Academic Reports will be delivered 

on 13th January, 2020. Please complete the reply slip below and hand it in to the class teacher 

as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ng Sui Lan 
Headmistress 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

         Reply Slip                    E/IC/SC/19/86 

P.5 and P.6 Parent Seminar 
 
Dear Headmistress, 

I  * will  /  will not  attend the Parent Seminar held from 10:00 a.m. to 11:30 

a.m. on 14th December, 2019 (Saturday). Please reserve     seats. 

 

Parent’s Signature :                    

Student’s Name :                      

Class :                              

Date :                               

* Please delete as appropriate 

 


